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People with ideas about the new parish hall, especially those with building 

skills, are welcome to Contact the Building Committee. 

 

PARENTS: Please do not allow your children to play on/around the new block 

retaining wall. Thank you! 

Please remember St. Genevieve Parish in your Will 

 

THANK YOU for your donations! 

 
Weekly Budget: $1,255.00 

08/10/25:   $1,640.00                 

08/17/25:   $952.26 

Building Fund Donations: $370.00 

 

 
 

Lupe Garcia 

Bill Wilburn 

Sheila Kerr        

Jonathan Kessler 

Paul Budrow 

Kyle Rogers 

Fr. Sean Thomson 

Thomson Family 

Fred Nowicki 

Evangeline Grace Knox 

Teagan Maxwell 

Melissa Larson 

Jim Perra 

Howard Burcham 

Terry & Barb Anderson 

Bernice Morgan 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME! NO MATTER WHAT YOUR PRESENT OR PAST STATUS IN THE CATHOLIC CHURCH, NO MATTER YOUR 

PERSONAL HISTORY, AGE, RACE OR BACKGROUND, YOU ARE INVITED, WELCOMED, ACCEPTED, AND LOVED AT ST. 

GENEVIEVE CATHOLIC PARISH. 

Mass Schedule: 
 

Sunday, Aug 24 @ 11:00 am Twenty-first Sunday in 

Ordinary Time, Rosary @ 10:20 am 

Wednesday, Aug 27 @ 9:30 am Communion Service; Rosary       

@ 9:00 am; Adoration/Benediction 5:30 am to 8:30 am  

Sunday, Aug 31 @ 11:00 am, Twenty-second Sunday in 

Ordinary Time, Rosary @ 10:20 am                                                                      
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The Cove THANKS YOU for your continuing donations 

of food, laundry detergent, dish soap, bar soap, 

toothbrushes, and toothpaste. 

 

CAFFEINE & CALORIES 

 
Please consider hosting C & C. 

Contact Alicia Brown for info, 509-429-1621. 

Child & Youth Protection: 

 Carmen Merrill 1-718-639-3188 

 

Parish Council: Jim Brousseau – Chair, 

Carmen Merrill, Dennis Doyle, Tom Leuschen, 

April Stephens, Alicia Brown 

Finance Council: Nancy Kirner, Robert 

Gatlin, Tom Flynn 

Bookkeeper: Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 

Building Committee: Tom Leuschen 509-670-

3122, Kyle Rogers, Julie Wehmeyer, John 

Simon 

 

Religious Education: 

 April Stephens - Children 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer - Adult 

Baptismal Prep: 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 

Altar Society: Alicia Brown, Ginny Humling 

Altar Servers: Caleb Knox, Zach Knox 

 

Sick & Homebound: 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 

Prayer Chain: Julie Wehmeyer 425-830-0904 

Adoration Scheduling: 

 Don Haley 509-989-9309 

Church Cleaning: 

 Julie Wehmeyer 425-830-0904 

Parish Bulletin: 

 Abby Brousseau 206-920-3811 

 Gale Haley 509-765-0653 

 Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 

 Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 

Liturgy of the Word 

 
Isaiah 66:18–21 Outcasts will be gathered home by God as a precious offering in glory. 

Psalm 117 “Go out to all the world and tell the Good News.” 

Hebrews 12:5–7, 11–13 Discipline strengthens what is weak. 

Luke 13:22–30 The doorway into the kingdom is narrow. 
 

God reveals to Isaiah that people from far and wide will be welcomed to the holy city, 

Jerusalem. The psalmist also invites people of every nation to glorify God. Centuries later, Jesus 

affirms that people from every point of the compass will be welcomed into the kingdom of God. 

That having been said, getting in is not easy and some will be sent away. May we embrace God’s 

discipline, in the spirit in which it is explained in the second reading today, recognizing that it is 

offered out of God’s great love for us.                      

Question of the Week: What must I do to grow in the discipline of being a good disciple of the 

Lord? What can strengthen my “drooping hands and weak knees” (Hebrews 12:12)? 

                                                          
Father Pat Kerst is our celebrant for today. A huge THANK YOU to Fr. Pat for celebrating Mass with 

us for two Sundays. We look forward to Fr. Pedro’s return on August 31.  
 

You can access a wonderful documentary about Pope Leo XIV entitled “Leon de Peru” on our 

website www.methowcatholic.org     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

                     

 

RECONCILIATION: (Confession) available, following Mass, on 

Sunday and Wednesday – please contact Fr. Pedro, before mass, to confirm 

availability. Also by appointment. 

BAPTISM: Please contact the Deacon or Pastor, at least one month prior to 

desired date. 

SACRAMENT of MARRIAGE: Please contact the Deacon or Pastor 

at least six months prior to desired date. 

 
St. Genevieve Catholic Parish 
PO Box 6 

403 Burgar Street 

Twisp, WA   98856 
Website:  www.methowcatholic.org 
Email:  shbrewstercds@gmail.com 

 

Pastor: 
Rev. Pedro Bautista Peraza 

509-689-2931 

Deacon: 
Rev. Mr. Bill Wehmeyer 

425-941-9171 

bwehmeyer1945@gmail.com 
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